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Regulation on the Re-Entry of those who have Left Malaysia 
in the Duration of its Movement Control Order (MCO) 

The Philippine Embassy in Kuala Lumpur has issued an Advisory on 
18 August 2020 on Malaysia's regulation pertaining to the re-entry of those who have left 
the country while it is under a different level of Movement Control Order (MCO). 
According to the said advisory, those who wish to return to Malaysia before the 
termination of the MCO must secure an entry approval letter from the Director-General 
of Malaysian Immigration. This regulation shall apply to all who have left and are about 
to return to M_alaysia, regardless of the type of visa or pass and passport that they possess. 

The entry approval letter from the Director-General of Malaysian Immigration can 
be requested through the filing of an application at MY entry system: 
htpps:/ / esd.imi.gov.my /portal. Just email the taskforce esd@imi.gov. for any inquiry. 

Other than the entry approval letter, the public is also being advised of the need 
to comply with other regulations that the Malaysian Immigration have announced which 
can be accessed in their website at http://tinv.cc/MYimmi. 

For the information and guidance of all concerned. 
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